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Call for Entries to the 2019 Visions of Light Photographic Exhibition 

 

PALMER LAKE, CO – Photographers of all levels are invited to submit their original 

photography for consideration in the 2019 Visions of Light Photography Exhibition, 

sponsored by the Palmer Divide Photography Group and the Tri-Lakes Center for the 

Arts.  The Visions of Light Show is a juried photography exhibit of fine art. 

Entries can be submitted until January 14, 2019. Early entries, at a discounted rate, are open 

until December 17th. Complete entry information and entry forms are available online at 

info@trilakesarts.org or http://pdphotographers.com/2019-visions-of-light-call.  Entries 

are $35 for 3 photographs, and $10 for each additional entry. 

The mission of Visions of Light Show is to challenge photographers to go beyond producing 

a technically correct photographic image and demonstrate their use and control of light to 

help define the subject. The light can be natural or artificial; or a combination that enhances 

the impact, drama, emotion, and message of the image. The underlying theme is the vision, 

interpretation and use of light. 

The Opening Reception will be 6-8 p.m. on March 1, and the show will be open from March 

1 to April 26.   

For more information on the Palmer Divide Photographers, go to 
http://www.pdphotographers.com. 
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